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Autumn Term 7th edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 18th October  

Nursery N/A 

Reception 95.33% 
Year 1 98% 
Year 2 91% 
Year 3 95.33% 

Year 4 92% 

Year 5 95% 
Year 6 96% 

Weekly average 95% 

 

         A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 1! 

Wow! Attendance has been fantastic this 

week. Thank you so much for supporting 

your child’s education by ensuring they are in 

school every day.  

Dates for your Diary 

24th October 2024 Year 2 visit to Scotswood Gardens 

25th October 2024 Twilight Disco 1.15pm. – 3.15pm 

28th October – 1st November   Half Term 

4th November 2024 Staff Training Day (School closed to all children) 

5th November 2024 Children return to school 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery N/A 

Reception Clayton 
Year 1 Rawnaq 
Year 2 Kai 

Year 3 Kaydie & Cricket Team 

Year 4 Olyvia 

Year 5 Emily L 
Year 6 Paige 

Hi Arp Scarlett 
 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:  

The families in Benwell, who have been left absolutely 

devasted this week due to an explosion, which happened in 

the early hours on Wednesday morning, are in our thoughts 

this weekend. 

We would like to support these families as we can only 

imagine the devastation and hardships they are currently 

facing. 

On Monday, we will have a non-uniform day and we are kindly 

asking for small donations of cash or toiletries to support the 

communities of Benwell and Elswick. 

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

 Behaviours and Attitudes    All children attending events such as Cricket, Football, Science Club have been 

excellent ambassadors for our school recently and I have no doubt, will continue to be.  Let’s hope for another 

6 – 0 win by our footballers next week. I hope the families who managed to get along to support the team for 

this win, enjoyed cheering them on.   

As I am writing this, an ex Headteacher, who has been working in our school today, has just popped her head in 

to say she can’t believe how respectful and well-mannered the children are in school. They have held doors  

open for her, said ‘please’ and ‘thank you’ and have worked extremely hard all day. I really am not surprised as 

the children are amazing!! 


